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Dear Parents/Carers
COMIC RELIEF RED NOSE DAY 2021

Next Friday, 19" March, is Comic Relief Red Nose Day and whilst things are a little different
this year our School Council have decided that we should take part. Unfortunately, due to the
current restrictions, we are unable to allow the children to bring in and/or wear an official Red
Nose, however...

..if your child wishes to wear a face painted red nose then this is of course acceptable!

Pupils are able to attend in non-uniform on19th March, preferably wearing something red,
however this is not compulsory. There will be a fine for not wearing uniform and you can
choose between either a donation to Comic Relief (suggested minimum of £1) or if you/your
child prefers, your child can share a joke with their class! Even better, they could do both.

Donations should be made via our contactless payment method, Parentpay. If you have not
yet activated your account and can not find your login details, please contact the school office:

01603 426973
office@oldcatton.norfolk.sch.uk

We will also be running a competition in school to find OCJS's funniest joke! The winner and
their joke will feature in our newsletter. Please see details of how to enter below.

Yo?rs sincerely,

AN
Miss Emily Emrick and School Council
Old Catton Junior School



RED NOSE DAY

On Friday 19th
March, wear your
owh clothes, wear

red if you can!

DONATION:
fine of £1 on Parent
Pay or share your
best joke with the
class

Do you have a great
joke that makes
everybody laugh? Do
you think you are a
great joke teller?

FUNNIEST

Send in a video or a typed copy of

what you think is the best joke to
Miss Norton at jOKE
t.norton@oldcatton.norfolk.sch.uk

by Thursday 18th March
for the chance for it to appear on
the newsletter!

For further details, talk to your class teacher!




